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Women's committee meeting
On September  22,  2020,  the  first  meeting  of  the  women's  committee  for  the  2020-2021 academic  year
was held at the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers. The meeting was
attended by the chairman of the women's committee, members of the women's committee: an employee
of the department for youth, spirituality and education, chairman of the trade union committee, chairmen
of the women's committee of faculties. The agenda includes the development and approval of a work plan
for the women's committee, the election of a candidate for the post of chairman of the committee on
women's  affairs,  planning organizational  work  to  introduce new approaches  to  women's  problems in  the
new academic year.

With  a  view to  public  control  over  the  implementation  of  the  legislation  on  benefits  for  women in  need,
including  women  with  disabilities,  in  order  to  increase  the  efficiency  of  the  tasks  assigned  to  the
committee, the institute holds various competitions among women, sports competitions, acquaintance
with the housing and social conditions of women, organizes seminars, round tables, and other events, if
necessary, officials of state bodies, public organizations, and public figures are invited.
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